Dwight D. Fisenhower

อนาววา่ก บุนิ บุมอโ ปุจุท จุบิ มอปู ของ จุบิงอง บุรีการ บุมอก จุบิงอง บุรีการ บุมอง บุรีการ บุมอง

CampusWorkLink Sticky notes, Hobnobs and the word Chock-a-block.

This issue of the OL Newsletter has



Lost? Don't know where to go for the social? Here's a map. Make sure you check your email if the weather is questionable.

Krista's away at her cabin as we write this. We are jealous, so she does not get a greeting in this month's newsletter. We are certain, however, that she would send you her best wishes and thanks for being wonderful people.

Greetings from Christina

Hello all, just so you know what's been happening... the brochure is finally being printed and will be sent to 5000 new students. Of course they won't all come to orientaion, but lots of them will. 232 of them are definately coming - since they have registered already. The website's been updated and I am working on a new student information page, so any ideas or suggestions are totally welcome. Well, I think that's everything. See you at the July social! Does it seem like my greetings are always pretty much the same?

OL July Newsletter

Greetings from Kristine

Time marches on at a rapid rate. I can't believe there's less than two months left until Orientation! The summer is just going to fly by, I can tell. It's going to be good though! The training days so far have been totally amazing... you guys are going to be the best Orientation Leaders ever! The students coming to SFU in September are going to have an awesome start to their university experience. Thanks to everyone who came to my picnic (even if you didn't understand the significance of Midsummer!). Everyone seemed to have a lot of fun, which bodes well for the OL Social coming up July 11th. It's going to be a blast and you had all better be planning on coming! Things are coming along pretty well in the office here. WOW is really starting to take shape, and I've been contacting local radio stations to see who would like to provide us with some tunes for that week. With the Team Leaders I've also started to work out the schedule for our August training. It's going to be chock-a-block full of activity; you guys are going to learn a lot and have an abundance of

You are not required to see me again until August 23rd, but I do hope that (in addition to coming the social of course) you'll stop by to say hi sometime. It's gorgeous on campus in the summer and definitely worth hanging around a bit.

50